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Dear Sir,

As one of the regular taxpayer in Hong Kong, i feel totally unfair with the
current tax system. Even though i agreed that the more capable should
shoulder more compare to the less. However, having less than 10% of the
population to shoulder all the responsibility is ridiculous.

I totally welcome the GST induction and expect that the rebate system
should

be good enough to compensate the grassroot level. Looking forward to the
introduction day.

Martina Fong Shiu Wah



